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NWMT CONTACT CHANGES

NeighborWorks Montana’s phone numbers will be changing effective August
5th, 2019. Please update your contact lists with the following phone numbers.

All email addresses will stay the same.



CLICK HERE TO PRINT FULL STAFF LIST

https://files.constantcontact.com/254f8ffe501/32839102-dbe2-4091-9526-735fb331f623.pdf


NeighborWorks Montana’s
Lending Department Manager,
Pat Hilgendorf, retired at the end
of June. Pat brought over 35
years experience in the
mortgage lending world. Pat has
been with NeighborWorks
Montana 10.5 years and has
spent the last two years as the
Lending Department Manager.

She has been an incredible
contributor to the success of the
lending department and we will
miss her dearly. We thank her for
her many years of service,
laughter and friendship. Enjoy
retirement, Pat!

NeighborWorks Montana is
looking for a detail-oriented
person with excellent customer
service skills to join our lending
team in Great Falls, Montana. As
a NWMT Loan Processor, you
help change lives across our
state!

Candidates must submit an
application, resume and cover
letter to Mary Jo White at
mwhite@nwmt.org, or mail to PO
Box 1025, Great Falls, MT
59403, Attention Mary Jo White.
All three documents are
required.

Click below to learn about this
full-time position and to apply.

Visi t our website

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

VISIT NWMT.ORG

https://www.nwmt.org/employment-opportunities/
https://www.facebook.com/NeighborWorksMT
https://twitter.com/NeighborWorksMT
http://www.instagram.com/NeighborWorksMT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/nwmontana/
http://www.pinterest.com/neighborworksmontana
https://www.nwmt.org/

